Connect with us!



Ken Reeves President, WPA

Waco Police Association

www.wacopa.org

John Doe PO Box 1234 Waco, TX 76703

||վարժեռՈվեգորվավեցիկ||կ||լիոյելիկ|իմիվիկիկ

"Our Finest, Proudly Serving Waco."

2016 Annual Drive



Dear John Doe,

As President of the Waco Police Association (WPA), I want to sincerely thank you for your past support of us and bring to your attention the effect of nationwide events which has cast a shadow in our community.

4

Today as I ask for your continued support of our community mission, we are mindful of the unprecedented wave of violence against our fellow officers in Ferguson, Baltimore, New York and especially the execution murder of a Texas Sheriff's deputy. Never before in modern history has it been so difficult to be a cop on the street. Your needed support is more critical than ever.

Knowing we are not alone and supported by you **makes all the difference to us and our families**. As the holidays are approaching, we are thankful for holding us up in your generosity. In deep appreciation and support, we hope you will display our WPA 2016 Proud Supporter decal, which are only available to our community supporters.

Your contributions to the WPA support our police officers and families of fallen officers, and are invested back into the community through our sponsorship of local programs. Donations are solely used to support the WPA; this program is NOT political in nature. Your solidarity with the men and women dedicated to protecting our city send an encouraging message to our youth and shouts a louder message to those criminals who might think no one cares. We know you do! To learn more about our association please, visit us online at www.wacopa.org. We'd love to have you visit our Facebook page; give us a "like," and follow us on Twitter!



Please visit the website listed below to view all specialty items!

www.wacopa.org/donate

Sincerely yours,

Ken Reeves, President Waco Police Association

P.S. Donors who pledge \$250 or more will receive a Toy K-9, Custom Plaque, and Lapel Pin. Donors who pledge \$500 or more will receive our new "Challenge Coin", Toy K-9, Custom Plaque, and Lapel Pin. Any questions or concerns, please call 254-523-4143.